



eNewsletter: Friday 15th June 2018

Notices to Parents and Guardians

'Team Shrewsbury School' are running the Shrewsbury Half Marathon for Haiti this Sunday, 17th June

Shrewsbury Half Marathon. The race route passes Shrewsbury School at around the 7-mile point. Just after a tough climb up to Kennedy Road, the runners will come along Ashton Road from the Gorswen tennis courts and then go past the Moss Gates. A 'Shrewsbury School Supporters' Station' is being set up by the tennis courts and if parents and friends would like to cheer Team Shrewsbury School on from this vantage point, do please come along. The lead runners should be coming through from just after 9.30am.

The team have set a target of raising £10,000 for the Andrew Grene Foundation, which supports a school that is carrying out incredible we can be a school that in the carrying out incredible we can be a school that in the carrying out incredible we can be a school that in the carrying out incredible we can be a school that in the carrying out incredible we can be a school that in the carrying out incredible we can be a school that in the carrying out incredible we can be a school that in the carrying out incredible we can be a school that incredible we can be a school to be a school that incredible we can be a school to be school to be a school to be a school to be a school to be a schowith children in Haiti following the devastating earthquake in 2010 and is also transforming the lives of over 1,500 Haitian women through a microfinance project. It was co-founded by a former Churchill's and Ridgemount parent, Tim Perutz (see ③ Richard Hudson's article, published on the website last month). Please donate using this link: § https://mydonate.bt.com/fundraisers/shrewsburyhalfmarathonagf

American Universities Information Conference - Thursday 21st June 2018

We will be hosting our biennial American Universities Information Conference in the Maidment Building on Thursday 21st June from 2.00 -4.30pm. The aim is to cover the key areas of information that are necessary to consider and apply successfully to Higher Education in the USA. We are lucky to have an expert group of speakers who will offer advice on a wide range of topics, from understanding the SATs to finance and scholarships. There will be time for informal questions, and tea will be available at the close of the Conference

Inter-House Athletics Tournament at the London Road Sports Centre, Wednesday 27th June

All narents and friends are very welcome to come and watch the Inter-House Athletics Tournament on Wednesday 27th June. It takes place on the athletics track at the Shrewsbury College of Art and Technology, London Road . Please use the car park at Shrewsbury Cricket Club, just all title further down London Road on the opposite is die (postcode SY2 6PT for those using satany). The venue itself will have no parking availability. The events will start at 2.00pm and finish by around 5pm. Teas, coffees, ice creams and cakes will be on sale throughout the

Latest News



Third Form Outdoor Week

The whole of the Third Form have been out of school this week on an extensive outdoor education programme, tasking full advantage of Shrewsbury's fantastic location in the heart of one of the most rural and unspolit ...

Read More



This week, Fifth and Sixth Formers took part in a cornucopia of university-related events.

place in CBSO Youth Orchestra Academy

Congratulations to Fifth Former Frank Coughlan, who has been awarded a place in the City of Birmingham Symphony Youth Orchestra Academy



Congratulations to the Boys' U17 XI and to the Girls' U15 XI who both v important matches this week to reach the final stages of their national competitions.



The news this week 100 years ago: 15th - 21st June 1918

This week we remember Kenrick Burton, one of several Salopians who left school in 1914 and enlisted a few months later with the King's Shropshire Light Infantry at the outbreak of the First World War.



Shrewsbury School Athletes qualify for Regional Finals

On Saturday 9th June, a number of our athletes competed in the County Schools Athletics Competition at Telford AC. Well done to everyone and especially to all those who qualified for the Regional Finals (The Masor T...

Forthcoming Events

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website Calendar

No Events added to the Newsletter.